
 

 

 

 

The East Cedar Grove MBA Youth Choir is thrilled to embark on its 1ST opening 

season soon. But we need you!! Our goal is to enrich the community and provide 

a musical outlet for our youth that love to sing and want to participate in fun 

engaging educational musical training. If this is you, Please Sign Up! Rehearsals 

will prepare you for performances and outreach events. Please contact Reverend 

Pamela Lester by cell at 919-691-1142 or email, pamelalester88@gmail.com and 

Brother Detroit Yancey at 919 824-0035, or email at 12345yancey@gmail.com  in 

order to sign up and for any additional questions and/or comments.     
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